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LITTLEHAMPTON HARBOUR BOARD TOWN QUAY 

REOPENED TO VISITING YACHTS 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that post successful completion of Environment Agency flood defence 
works in the River Arun and associated public realm enhancements to riverside walkway, visitor 
berths on the Littlehampton Harbour Board Town Quay have been returned to full use. 
 
Cancel Local Notice 20 of 2013.  For further information contact the harbour office on 01903 721 
215, or by email to harbour@littlehampton.org.uk. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 

           
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
8th June 2015         
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